TOWN OF WEBSTER, NEW HAMPSHIRE

Zoning Board 945 Battle Street/Rte. 127 Webster, NH 03303 Tel. (603) 648-2272 Fax (603) 648-6055

e-mail: townofwebsterpb@tds.net

Zoning Board Minutes of February 20, 2007

Attendance: Marty Bender-Chairman, Pat Inman-Secretary, Don Koberski, David Barnes, Linda Hook, Bobby Drown, Chris Vary, Panning and Zoning Assistant-Sarah Carter, and several Webster residents.

7:00 Chairman Bender opened the meeting and addressed the audience to the fact that James and Tina Schindelwig, applicants/owners of the Cold Brook Campground expansion, had written a letter asking to have the application withdrawn at this time. The Board accepted the withdrawal with no further action to the application. The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 P.M.

Respectfully,	
Patricia Inman-Secretary	-